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VISITOR & CONVENTION BUREAU

The regular monthly meeting of the Visitor & Convention Bureau
Board of Directors has been cancelled for March. The next
regularly scheduled meeting will be April 11, 1995 at 3:00 pm at
the Visitor & Convention Bureau office, 740 Horizon Drive.

The annual Board Retreat/Planning Session will be held Wednesday,
March 8 at Bookcliff Country Club beginning at 8:30 am.

740 Horizon Drive, Grand Junction, CO 81506
(303) 244-1480 Fax (303) 243-7393




